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Letter from the Editor
Hello Everyone! Hope your new year is going smoothly.  It is already February 

which is considered the month of love.  Some hate Valentine’s Day but I love to see 
all the pink and red and all the yummy candy to eat!  My kids especially love this day 
exchanging valentines with classmates.  One of my favorite memories of Valentine’s 
Day growing up was when my Dad would get me candy and sometimes flowers on 
this day.  So Dads don’t forget to give your little girl her special valentine, I’m sure 
she will treasure the extra special attention on this day.

Everyone have a great month and
talk with you next month!

-Cindy

Colder Weather means
Cold Water...

and cold pipes. If you live in a 2-story house please make sure you run your water 
upstairs such as turning on the water and/or flushing your toilets every now and then. 
Also….a reminder on a water tip I’ve posted before.  When you’re waiting for your 
water to heat up out of the sink or bath save the cold water and reuse it for something 
else.  You ask what is that something else?  Well you could use it to water your plants, 
fill up your fish tank and/or fill up your dog/cat’s water bowls.  Maybe you can think 
of other things?

Association Dues
Good news.  The HOA board voted and made the decision to NOT raise association 

dues this year.  We were able to stay within our FY2011 budget with our current 
HOA rate. Some things your association money goes to are to cover pool care and 
maintenance, community grounds and landscaping, water, repair of any vandalism, 
street light outage, fountain maintenance, special events and mosquito fogging.   
These are just some of the things your Association fees cover, they go right back to 
maintaining our neighborhood.  

Don’t forgot, the last day you can pay your 2011 HOA dues without
a penalty is January 31, 2011. So hurry up and pay your dues.

Mark your calendars!

Saturday, April 9, 2011 
from 7am – 2pm  
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Riata Ranch 
Homeowners 

Meetings

 The Riata Ranch HOA Board of 
Directors encourages all homeowners 
to participate in the monthly board 
meetings.  The meeting is held on the 
last Tuesday of every month.  If you are 
interested in participating please contact 
SCS management in order to add your 
topic to the meeting agenda. 

riatahoa@riataranch.net or
Debbie Spaw, dspaw@scsmgnt.com 

Association Manager
SCS Management Services, Inc.

7170 Cherry Park Dr., Houston Texas  
77095

Direct phone:  (281) 500-7102, Direct 
fax: (281) 500-7172
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EMERgEnCy 
Sheriff ..............................................................713-221-6000 
Fire Department ..............................................281-855-1110
Cy-Fair Medical Center ...................................281-890-4285
Memorial City Hospital ...................................713-932-3000
Poison Control ................................................800-222-1222

SCHooLS
Cypress Fairbanks ISD .....................................281-897-4000
Posta Elementary .............................................281-345-3660
Spillane Middle ...............................................281-216-1645
Cy-Fair High ...................................................281-897-4600
Cy-Falls High ..................................................281-856-1000
Cy-Woods High ..............................................281-213-1800
Cy-Fair College................................................281-290-3200

UtiLitiES
HCMUD #196
Billing..............................................................281-579-4500
Repairs ............................................................281-398-8211
Centerpoint Electric ........................................713-207-2222
Centerpoint Entex Gas ....................................713-659-2111
AT&T/SBC .....................................................800-464-7928
Comcast Cable/High Speed Internet.. .............713-341-1000
Waste Mgt .......................................................713-686-6666
HOA, SCS Mgt ...............................................281-463-1777
United States Post Office .................................800-275-8777

LibRARy
Cy-Fair College Library....................................281-290-3210

iMpoRtAnt nUMbERS

ARtiCLE SUbMiSSionS
Do you have an idea or suggestion for the newsletter? Want 

to submit a photo, article, or both? It’s easy!! Email the editor at 
editor@riataranch.net. Articles for the newsletter are finalized 
on the 10th of the preceding month So if you get your ideas 
in before the deadline, you should see them in the very next 
month’s newsletter.

 We are glad to hear all of the positive feedback and we intend 
to continue to improving the look and feel of the newsletter 
according to what you tell us. So get as involved as you like! We 
look forward to hearing from you.

nEWSLEttER pUbLiSHER
Peel, Inc. ..........................................................888-687-6444
 Advertising ............ advertising@Peelinc.com, 888-687-6444

nEWSLEttER info

Do You Have Reason 
to Celebrate?

We want to hear from you! Email editor@riataranch.net 
to let the community know!

ARtiCLES/iDEAS nEEDED
Do you have ideas for an article or story that you would like your 

Riata Ranch community to hear?  If so, please go to http://www.
peelinc.com/ and go to the link to submit an article under the 
Residents tab. 

HELLo fELLoW RiAtA 
RAnCH nEigHboRS

Please take a look at the new RR website at www.riataranch.net.  
It has a new format and looks very nice.  Here you will be able to 
get information on our community and any upcoming events and 
information regarding them.  We also put a message board in the 
main entrance of RR to communicate any events or news as well.  If 
you haven’t seen the message board, take a drive and take a look.

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School  
 

Living, Loving, and Learning in Christ  and the Church 

 

    Registration begins 
in February 

 

Excellent Curriculum 
Before and After School Program 

Computer and Science Labs 
Christian Formation 

Athletics 

Pre-K3 through eighth grade                                                              (281) 463-1444 
6646 Addicks Satsuma Rd.                                                             www.seascs.org 

http://www.peelinc.com/
http://www.peelinc.com/
http://www.riataranch.net
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CypRESS CHRiStiAnHolds TexasHistory FairCypress Christian School recently held its third annual 

Texas History Fair.  Fifty seventh graders displayed 
projects (including research papers and exhibits) ranging 
from the A&M Bonfire Tragedy to the Water Rights along 
the Rio Grande.  Student topics were chosen from the 
National History Day selections.  The subjects all dealt 
with debate and diplomacy in Texas history. Mr. Bobby 
Gentry, CCS Texas History Teacher, secured judges 
for the CCS fair from the Cy-Fair ISD social studies 
administrative team. We’re very thankful for these skilled 
educators’ help with the history fair.

Adam Thompson and Alyssa Ramsey tied for first place, 
Samantha Longridge and Kallie Rhea tied for second 
place, Daniel Overton won third place, and Elizabeth 
Gwyn and Jordon Coates were awarded honorable 
mention by the judges.  The first place winners will have 
the opportunity to move to the regional National History 
Day competition. 

STRONG Vision Center
281-373-3063

•	TWO Full Time Doctors
•	Thorough Adult & Childrens Eye Exams
•	Treatment of Eye Disease/Infection
•	Large Selection of Glasses & Contact Lenses
•	Most Vision Insurance Accepted
•	Free Lasik Consultation
•	Board Certified Opticians
• Oakley & Ray-Ban

Sunglasses

17445 Spring Cypress @ 290 • Suite G
Mon-Fri 9-6 • Sat 9-3

Dr. Jane A.P. Strong (Cypress Resident)

& Dr. Cassandra Knight
Therapeutic Optometrists

www.strongvisionctr.com

Now Featuring

Optomap Digital 

Retinal Photos!
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Update to trash pile-up

at the Apartments.
I have not seen the pile up much lately…has anyone else?  Also we are 

planting some bushes in front of the fence to obscure the view if problems 
continue.

If you still see the pile up the original article is to the right with 
contact information. Thanks! 

Has anyone seen the trash that piles up at the apartments when you are 
leaving the main entrance of Riata Ranch?  Well one of our Board Members 
has met with the apartment complex to inform them of the unsightly issue 
we have to see when leaving or entering our neighborhood.  The unfortunate 
part is that the trash overflow mostly happens at the beginning or end of the 
month when people move in and out.  People throw things down the chute 
of the trash dispenser and things get stuck which will not allow the residents 
of the apartments to push anymore trash down the chute (since it is stuck 
with big items people throw away during moving in and out).  The solution 
at the current time is to call them directly at 281-758-0226 and talk to the 
answering service which will let a maintenance person know immediately or 
you can also call the manager, Michelle Nixon.  Please call the office when 
you notice a problem and speak with Michelle, another employee or the 
answering service so it can be addressed as soon as possible.  The more calls 
they get with this problem the more likely they will react quicker.  In the 
meantime the HOA board is thinking of alternative ideas so RR residents 
will not have to see the garbage.

Main Entrance 
Apartment trash

 Has anyone seen the trash that piles up at the apartments 
when you are leaving the main entrance of Riata Ranch?  
Well one of our Board Members has met with the apartment 
complex to inform them of the unsightly issue we have 
to see when leaving or entering our neighborhood.  The 
unfortunate part is that the trash overflow mostly happens 
at the beginning or end of the month when people move in 
and out.  People throw things down the chute of the trash 
dispenser and things get stuck which will not allow the 
residents of the apartments to push anymore trash down 
the chute (since it is stuck with big items people throw away 
during moving in and out).   
 The solution at the current time is to call them directly 
at 281-758-0226 and talk to the answering service which 
will let a maintenance person know immediately or you 
can also call the manager, Michelle Nixon.  Please call the 
office when you notice a problem and speak with Michelle, 
another employee or the answering service so it can be 
addressed as soon as possible.  The more calls they get with 
this problem the more likely they will react quicker.  In the 
meantime the HOA board is thinking of alternative ideas 
so RR residents will not have to see the garbage.

READY OR NOT . . . WE ARE.

A Licensed, Free-Standing 
Emergency Medical Care Facility.
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__school_amount__ schools in the __city_1__ area!
Call 1.800.PRIMROSE or visit 

www.primroseschools.com to find your 
neighborhood Primrose School.

__school_name_1__
  __phone_1__

__school_name_2__
  __phone_2__

__school_name_1__
__school_name_2__
__school_name_3__

School Name
Address | City, State Zip | Phone

Educational Child Care For Infants through Private Kindergarten 
and After School

Engage minds and hearts 
will follow.

At Primrose, you’ll discover a childhood education 

approach unlike any other. Our proprietary, 

accredited curriculum assures that children are 

nurtured emotionally, physically and intellectually.

Primrose School of Barker-Cypress
16555 Dundee Road  |  Cypress, TX  77429  | 281-225-0123 

www.primrosebarkercypress.com

Each Primrose School is privately owned and operated. Primrose Schools and The Leader in Educational Child Care 
are trademarks of Primrose School Franchising Company. ©2008 PSFC. All rights reserved.

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Business Classifieds
tUtoRing: Early Intervention Specialist is wanting to 
tutor your child ages 4-10. I will work with your child to help 
them become a GREAT READER!! Please call 979.229.3363 
for more info.

SUppoRt tRoop 901...
by purchasing mulch for delivery

to your home on March 5th.

Go to www.troop901.org to order today or email
mulch@troop901.org for additional information.

sPeCial aVailaBle Online TOdaY!!!
nOT aVailaBle

Online
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CUb SCoUt pACK 438 nEEDS yoUR HELp!
To a military family, a phone call home is priceless. The Armed 

Forces Services Exchange operates telephone call centers in Iraq, 
Kuwait, Afghanistan, and other countries and aboard ships 
– anywhere service members are deployed. All of these locations stay 
busy around the clock to keep up communication between deployed 
troops and their loved ones. But these phone calls are expensive.

How You Can Help Our Soldiers…
By donating your old cell phones and/or accessories, you not only 

eliminate electronic waste, you help our deployed troops stay in touch 
with their loved ones.  Your old cell phones and cell phone accessories 
(gladly accepted, but not required) are recycled and their recycled 
value is used to purchase calling cards for our deployed soldiers.

How You Can Help Our Earth…
Approximately half of the phones collected will be reused 

– considered the ultimate form of recycling. Functional phones are 
reconditioned and reprogrammed before being sold to wholesalers 
from more than 40 countries. Phones that cannot be resold are 
dismantled and recycled. It’s easy to protect the planet and our 
environment by simply collecting obsolete cell phones and recycling 
them.

The average person upgrades their phone every 16 months. 
An estimated 130 million phones will be retired this year in 
the United States. 

•
•

Approx. 202,000 ounces of gold could be recovered if these 
phones had been recycled.

Call to Action…
Bring your old cell phone(s) and/or cell phone accessories to 

Post Net located at 12320 Barker Cypress Road #600 Cypress, TX 
77429 in the Randall’s parking and deposit them in the collection 
box now through January 31st.  Cub Scout Pack 438, in conjunction 
with Cell Phones for Soldiers, will take care of the rest.  If you 
have questions, please contact Beth Patterson at 281-304-6036 or 
bethapatterson@gmail.com.  For your donation receipt, please visit 
http://cellphonesforsoldiers.com/media_docs/CPFS_Donation_
Reciept.pdf.

Please help our troops by donating your used cell phones and/or 
accessories today.
cellphonesforsoldiers.com rennellpack438.com

•

Affordable Shade Patio Covers

Creating Comfort for Outdoor Living...
 with Affordable Shade Patio Covers!

AffordableShade.com
713-574-4969

We specialize in custom built patio covers, 
decorative & stamped concrete, 

cedar & treated pine shade arbors, 
insulated aluminum patio covers & arbors.

Visit our galleries to view hundreds of photographs 
of finished projects...from very happy customers.  

ADVERTISE
YOUR BUSINESS

TO YOUR
NEIGHBORS
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Riata Ranch Community 
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, 
nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. 
for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from the Riata Ranch Homeowners Association and Peel, 
Inc. The information in the Riata Ranch Community Newsletter is exclusively 
for the private use of Riata Ranch Community residents only. 

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Professional A/C System
Spring Tune-Up*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

Cy-WooDS KEy CLUb 
ContinUES to HELp 

CoMMUnity
Boasting over 300 official members, the Key Club of Cy-

Woods High School is proud to say that 2010 was yet another 
successful year in helping out in the Cypress community. From 
local churches to elementary schools, neighborhood events to 
community service projects, sports’ concession stands to after 
school tutoring, the members of the Cy-Woods Key Club are 
looking forward to another great semester of volunteering! Some 
of our recent events included the Sampson Elementary Reading 
Night, Coles Crossing’s Christmas at the North Pole, and the 
Good Shepherd United Methodist Church’s Bethlehem Village. 
If you are aware of a community service event in the Cypress area 
that could need some extra volunteers (be it 1 or 300!), please 
don’t hesitate to email us at cywoodskeyclub@gmail.com. We 
look forward to all types of projects, and we can’t wait to start 
off another great year! 
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PAID
PEEL, INC.

RR

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

ADVERTISE

 Call Today 512-263-9181.

Right on mark
for your 

target audience


